
DOE F 1325.8 
    (8-89) 
 

United States Government              Department of Energy 
                                                                            

Memorandum 
 

DATE:   December 8, 2021        WAP Memorandum 083  
REPLY TO 

ATTN OF:  Erica Burrin, Weatherization Assistance Program, Program Manager 

  Weatherization and Intergovernmental Program Office 
 

SUBJECT:  Allowable Use of Training Funds for 2022 National Home Performance Conference 

 

           TO:     Weatherization Assistance Program Grantees, Weatherization Assistance Program Subgrantees 

 

 

The Department of Energy’s (DOE) Weatherization Assistance Program (WAP) encourages Grantees and 

Subgrantees to attend the National Home Performance Conference and Trade Show scheduled to take place in 

Nashville, TN from April 11-14, 2022. The conference offers classroom training to further their achievement of 

training and technical assistance goals. 

The conference brings together energy professionals and industry partners to share knowledge and best 

practices related to whole-house weatherization, new and innovative technologies, energy auditing, quality 

assurance and timely topics such as workforce development, energy justice and healthy homes. 

 

In addition to the HPC's traditional collection of high-quality sessions, this year's conference will include a track 

specifically developed for the WAP network and program and policy updates from DOE WAP staff.  

Attendance at this event is an allowable use of DOE WAP Training and Technical Assistance (T&TA) funds. 

To find out more information about the conference, please visit the event website https://events.building-

performance.org/national/. 

If Grantees have questions regarding the information in this Memorandum, please contact your respective DOE 

Project Officer. 
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